
 

 

 

        Kastrup, 9 September, 2022 

 

Webinar on Polar Connectivity 
 

NORDUnet is inviting you to a webinar on the economic value of submarine cables in 

the Arctic, and associated topics relating to fiber connectivity between Japan and the 

EU. 

 

Discover how direct sub-sea fiber connectivity from the EU to Japan and Asia through 

the Artic region will add redundancy, and mitigate existing risks with the current EU-

Asia connectivity, which is either through the Suez/Egypt or in control by Russia or 

China. 

 

The webinar will take place on  

Wednesday 5 October, 2022 at 10:00 am – 11.30 am CEST. 

  

It will be a 90-minute on-line event for everybody who has an interest in international 

connectivity, the impact on regional development, and the green agenda for data 

centers. 

 

You will get the opportunity to explore more regarding the societal and economic 

impact of fiber connectivity and data centers in the Artic and the Nordic region at large, 

including the energy impact. 

 

Speakers and program to be published. Please sign up for the event using this link  

The economic value of submarine cables in the Arctic 

 

Feel free to share this invite and registration link. 

 

The webinar will be recorded, and the recording will be published at the NORDUnet 

website, www.nordu.net. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on 5 October.  

NORDUnet CEO 

Valter Nordh  

https://c1events.zoom.us/ev/AhlmoE-cJ9uNXQlAlArmuhySaUYtQFIBMLldYPbwunCR8xdgNS5h~AggLXsr32QYFjq8BlYLZ5I06Dg?lmt=1662538621000
http://www.nordu.net/

